

FOLEY INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL

"Where Kids in the Middle Come First"

Eric Bjurman, Principal

May 12, 2025

Dr. Perry and members of the School Board,

I have been offered and accepted a position as the Elementary School Principal with Cambridge-Isanti Public Schools. Please accept this letter of retirement, effective June 30, 2025, contingent upon successful board action to approve my contract on May 22, 2025 by the Cambridge-Isanti Board of Education.

Serving the students, staff, and families of Foley Intermediate School has been a true honor. I am proud of the progress we have made together in creating a safe, welcoming, and high achieving school environment.

After thoughtful reflection, I believe this is the right time for me to pursue new opportunities and challenges. I remain committed to ensuring a smooth transition and will do everything I can to support the school during this time.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve this incredible community. I will always carry with me the memories and relationships formed here.

Sincerely,

Eric Bjurman

Principal

Foley Intermediate School

Em Byun

A 512/2021